
ONE-YEAR MICROSURGERY FELLOWSHIP 
TORONTO, ONTARIO 

 
The Division of Plastic Surgery in the Sprott Department of Surgery at the University Health Network- 
Toronto General Hospital is offering a one-year microsurgery fellowship position starting July 1st, 2023.  
 
The fellow will experience a breadth of microsurgery in a very busy center including breast, head and 
neck, sarcoma reconstruction as well as general complex reconstruction.  
 
This fellowship is a salaried position. Fellows must be eligible for an independent practice license with 
the CPSO. 
 
 If you are interested, please send a letter of interest, the email addresses of three referees and your 
CV to: 
 

Dr. Stefan Hofer and Dr. Siba Haykal 
by email at stefan.hofer@uhn.ca and siba.haykal@uhn.ca 

at the Toronto General Hospital, 
200 Elizabeth Street, 8N-865, 

Toronto, Ontario,  
Canada 

M5G 2C4 
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